December 11, 2011
The Keg Restaurant
Ft. Worth, Texas

Ft. Western Unit 183

The meeting was called to order by President Washabaugh at: 8:20 P.M. She
opened the floor to nominations for officers for 2012.

Washabaugh was selected President, Tom Moore, Vice-President, Pinto,
Treasurer, and Linda Spangler, secretary.

Washabaugh announced that the Unit Christmas Party would be at the Studio on
December 17, 2011, and Mexican food will be served. There will be door prizes.
Everybody is invited.

Adjourned at: 8:25 P. M.
Elizabeth H. Hudson
Secretary



